

PUBLIC NOTICE

To: All Nurses (Staff Nurses and Nurse and Midwife/ Accoucheur Practitioners)

Subject: Pre-registration evaluations for Nursing and Midwifery graduates

This is to formally notify all nurses that the deadline for submitting applications to be considered for participation in the upcoming pre-registration evaluation, scheduled for 15 and 16 October 2025, is Friday, 03 October 2025.

Please note that late applications will not be considered.

Your cooperation in meeting this deadline is sincerely appreciated.